
 

 

WEEKLY ACTIVITIES 
Sundays 

  9:00 a.m. - Choir Rehearsal 
  9:30 a.m. - Bible Study 
10:15 a.m. - Choir Warm-up 
10:45 a.m. - Worship 

Wednesdays 
5:30 p.m. - Supper 
6:15 p.m. - Midweek Prayer Svc. 
7:00 p.m. - Choir Rehearsal 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
Saturday, Feb. 11 

10:00 a.m. - The Gathering 
Wednesday, Feb. 15 

11:30 a.m. - Menôs Lunch at 
Buckhead Grille 

6:15 p.m. - Business Meeting 

The Deer Parker  

February 9, 2017 

From the Pastor 
 On Sunday, Feb. 19, at 10:45 
a.m. we will have a Service of 
Prayer and Worship to pray for our 
nation. It is Presidents Day week-
end. The Scriptures call for Godôs 
people to pray faithfully for the 
nation and its leaders. Two special 
guests will join us in this hour of 
worship. They are Rebekah Rieke 
and Virginia Bowles. If at all pos-
sible, make an extra effort to be 
present and, if you will, invite oth-
ers to join you. Proverbs 33:12 re-
minds us: ñBlessed is the nation 
whose God is the Lord.ò 
 News came to us this week of 
the sudden passing of Ed Harmon 
who faithfully and lovingly served 
on our church staff a few decades 
ago. Please pray for his wife Deb 
and son Adam in their grief and 
loss. We will take time this com-
ing Sunday to remember Ed during 
our worship. We thank the Lord 
for Edôs 11 years of ministry 
among us. 

    David Platt  

Presidents Day Service  
of 

Prayer for Our Nation 

Sunday, February 19, 10:45 a.m. 
 

Guest Speaker: Rebekah Rieke 

A former staff member of The Christian Embassy, Washington, D.C. A native 

of Minneapolis and a graduate of the University of Minnesota she joined 

the ministry of Campus Crusade where she has served in student ministry 

in the US and Sweden. Beginning with the Reagan administration in 1980 

she has been a part of the Christian Embassy in Washington D.C. which is a 

non-political, non-partisan, inter-denominational organization that serves 

as a spiritual encouragement to members of Congress, presidential appoin-

tees, international diplomats, military leaders at the Pentagon, their 

spouses and staff. With a ministry of evangelism and discipleship Christian Embassy offers small 

peer Bible discussion groups, personal appointments, and special seminars. She is a cousin of 

Katie Whitworth. 

 

Guest Soloist: Virginia Bowles 

Adjunct Professor of Voice at Asbury Theological Seminary 

and a well-known soloist in the Central Kentucky area. Her degrees are 

from St. Olaf College, Northfield, MN and New England Conservatory of 

Music, Boston, MA. She is retired from Asbury University where she taught 

voice and served as Coordinator of Vocal Studies. She has sung with New 

York Philharmonic, Boston Symphony Orchestra in Carnegie Hall and with 

the Lexington Philharmonic. She is soloist for the Lexington Chamber 

Chorale. We welcome her back to Deer Park. 

Mental Health First Aid Training  
 On Sunday, February 19, at 12:00 noon our pastor and Tom 
Coursen will conduct a Mental Health First Aid Training overview. 
This past summer they participated in training that will be presented to 
our church. It includes information which will help us to inform and 
guide others, in appropriate ways, to be able to recognize, learn, and 
respond to symptoms of mental health distress. Anyone may attend this 
introductory presentation. For questions beforehand, please contact ei-
ther David Platt or Tom Coursen. There is a sign-up list posted in the 
hallway near the library and in the atrium. Lunch will be provided on 
February 19. The training session will last until 2:00 p.m. 



 

 

News and Notes 

¶ Teaching notes for ñI amò sayings of Jesus taught each 
Wednesday night are available in the office. 
¶ The study of the book of Revelation has been postponed. 

We will announce at a later date when it is rescheduled. 

Phone: 502-451-7220 office@deerparkbaptist.org 1733 Bardstown Rd., Louisville, KY 40205 www.deerparkbaptist.org 

 

 

Deer Park Stats 2/5/2017 
Worship  57 
Sunday School  37 
Budget Received  $4,441.00 (100%) 
Weekly Budget Needed  $4,427.00 
Budget Needs Y-T-D  . $141,664.00 
Budget Gifts Y-T-D   $115,051.00 

Sunday Sermon Texts and Themes 
Feb. 12 1 Corinthians 1:18-31; Psalm 15 
Feb. 19 Service of Prayer for Our Nation 
Feb. 26 Matthew 5:13-20; Isaiah 58:1-9a 
Mar. 5 Matthew 5:21-37; Deuteronomy 30:15-20 

Deacon on Call 
 Joe Woosley serves as the Deacon on Call 
through Saturday, February 25. He is available to 
minister in Christôs name to Deer Park families 
and individuals. 

2017 Chili Cook-off Winners 
The winners of our February 5  

Chili Cook-off were:  
1st Place - Jennifer Leano 
2nd Place - Tim Bobbie 
3rd Place - Doris Van Slyke 
Congratulations to everyone! 

Gifts Received . . . In memory of . . .  
 

Doris Childress: 
 From: Judy Gay, Linda Kraft, Pat 
Pfeiffer, Elizabeth Tunks & Alice Barns 

 

Carlton Goodwin: 
 From: Elizabeth Tunks 

Clothing Closet Needs 
 The Clothing Closet is no longer accepting winter 
clothing. We are in need of: 
Men's: sport socks; all sizes of cotton underwear;  
    small jeans and khaki pants waist sizes 29ò - 34ò. 
Ladies: plus size casual spring clothes.   

Our Christian Sympathy 
 Dr. Ed Harmon, former Minister of Youth 
at Deer Park in the 1980ôs, died of a heart at-
tack at age of 64 on February 7 at his home in 
Lexington, SC. He is survived by his wife 
Deb and their son Adam. Services will be 
held at Lexington (SC) Baptist Church. Our 
Deer Park family has sent flowers in loving memory of Ed. 

Dear Deer Park Friends, 
 The family of Doris Childress would like to extend 
their heartfelt thanks to everyone for their many kindnesses 
shown to us in the past few weeks. 
 Your prayers, cards, sympathetic words of encourage-
ment and love were appreciated. The delicious meal provid-
ed after her funeral gave our family the rare opportunity to 
connect with seldom seen friends and relatives. Thanks to 
the loving hands that provided the many tasty dishes of 
food. It was delicious. 
 Momôs Deer Park Family was precious to her. David 
Plattôs regular, faithful attention uplifted and brightened her 
days. 

With love and sincere gratitude to everyone, 
Brenda, Steve and Family 

Feb. 22 - Jean Abell 


